
 

Jet Airways (9W) reserves the right to amend or withdraw the circular without prior notification. 

 
 
To: All 9W ticketing offices / Travel Agents  
 
From :  Head of Pricing 
    Jet Airways (India) Ltd. 
        Reference – 001/Intl ticket/18 
        Issue date – 28/Feb/2018 
 

Sub: Withdrawal of Ticketing guidelines for 9W as validating / plating 
carrier. 

 
With effect from 01st March 2018, Jet Airways is withdrawing the circular pertaining 

to usage of 9W (589) stock for OAL fares where 9W participation is less than 50% in 

the entire journey. This circular supersedes guidelines given under ref 001/Intl 

ticket/14. 

 

With this withdrawal, Jet Airways will accept all auto priced tickets where there is no 

under collection for any participating carrier. Additionally, it should be ensured that 

9W stock is used correctly and in accordance to the IATA Reservation & Ticketing 

guidelines. 

 

9W reserves the right to raise ADMs for 9W stock where there is misuse or abuse 

and under collection of fare, fuel charges, surcharges and taxes in general. 

 

Should you require any clarification in this matter please route the same via Central 

Help Desk or sales representative in your region. 

 

Request you to please disseminate and brief all ticketing staff and travel agents in 

your region. 


